
UPPER DARBY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF SCHOOL DIRECTORS 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

Upper Darby Board of School Directors will hold a Special Meeting 
on Tuesday, January 21, 2020 – 5:30 P.M. for the purpose of 

conducting interviews of prospective candidates who have submitted 
applications to fill the vacancy created by the resignation of  

Director Dr. Monica Taylor. 

The interviews will be held in the  
Upper Darby High School Board Room,  

601 N. Lansdowne Avenue, Drexel Hill, PA 19026, 
and is open to the General Public. 

Edward Brown, President 
Craig Rogers, Board Secretary


